

P.O. Box 757500
P.O. Box 757500
Fairbanks, Alaska 99775-7500
907-474-7112
uaf.chancellor@alaska.edu
www.uaf.edu/chancellor/

November 12, 2021

TO: Nettie La Belle-Hamer, Interim Vice Chancellor for Research

FROM: Daniel M. White, Chancellor

RE: Vaccination Requirement Request Approval - HAARP AND POKER FLAT

ROCKET RANGE (Revised)

The University of Alaska System policy states that vaccination requirements may only be made by exception and must be approved by the President at the request of the Chancellor.

I have received your requests for a vaccination requirement for the following:

ALL USERS OF HAARP AND/OR POKER FLAT ROCKET RANGE

Based on your request and President Pitney's approval, I am herewith authorizing a vaccination requirement (with medical and non-medical-religious exemptions/F612 Tf1 0 0 1 **3**07 **2**.15Tm0 g0 G[s 2 Tfe9nBT